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Gita Koifman,
President of Ghetto and Concentration Camp Survivors,
Israel.

Jerusalem, December, 2012

Dear Gita, . __

We feel very privileged to work with you as the President of the Ghetto and Concentration Camp
Survivors and with the leaders of committees throughout Israel. Christian Friends of Israel receives

its funds from Christians, Christian organizations and churches from all over the world and we are

privileged to pass these on to needy survivors through each Amuta.
We regret that our team is unable to accept your invitation to attend the meeting of the Association
to be held at Yad VaShem on December 24th as our office is closed for Christmas Holidays. However

we would like to contribute towards the catering costs, so a check for NIS. 5320 is enclosed. We
trust the meeting together is very successful.
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Director of Outreach,

Christian Friends of Israel,

Jerusalem.
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